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Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

Subject: GOSH work objections ref: 2022/2255
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Ref: 2022/2255
Good Afternoon,

| am writing in regards to
the programmed GOSH works in our surroundings.

| have very big concerns about these works and how it is going to effect my business.

We have struggled enough in recent years and we really can’t take any more hits, especially after being closed for so
long due to Covid-19.
| really hope you can hear us out here.

Firstly there was the road closures on Guildford Street with the construction works of the new scientific labs, then
there was all the roadworks by the Brunswick centre, creating one way systems galore leading to our road. We then
move on to the global pandemic, which bashed all family businesses in the area (and everywhere else) to the
ground. We are on our knees, still trying to pick ourselves up from all the losses.

To hear of these planned works is a real worry to say the least.

Of course myself and Ciao Bella, are big supporting patrons of GOSH, and we have done so much for their charity
over the years, of course we encourage development to an institution that is super important and close to our
hearts.

Having said this, | have clear understanding that these planned works will obstruct our road severely. It won’t allow
any cars, cabs, lorries for deliveries, to pass through at all.

This is a real blow for my business. How am | supposed to run this restaurant?

Are (you) ever going to give us a break?

Please can you consider our living and working environment carefully?
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We need to be taken into account.
We are are taking hit after hit.
I’m sure there is another route at the very least that can be programmed which will not effect our businesses?

Our footfall is already at it’s lowest, these roadworks will not help whatsoever.
This area is becoming increasingly undesired because of surrounding issues.

I look forward to your reply.

Regards,
Felice Pollano

Sent from my iPad



